
Re- Appear Exam notice for previous EAT Participants 

 

Unsuccessful Candidates of previous batches who have not availed a total of three chances 
(1 main+ 2 supplementary) may reappear in evaluation examination on 15th October 
(Saturday) 2022 at First Floor, NHSRC, New Delhi.  

Such willing participants may please intimate at nqas.eat@nhsrcindia.org  beforehand by 
13th October 2022. The candidates are expected to attach filled-in form along their email. 
The form is attached as ‘Annexure A’  

Please note that no travel, boarding & lodging support for such participants would be 
provided by NHSRC 

 For any queries, Contact: Mr Gulam Rafey, Consultant, (CU)QPS, NHSRC  

                                Contact No.: 7836824522 
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